
 

 
             
 

           
Date: February 07, 2024 

 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400001. 
 
Script: 541402 
 
Subject: General Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that our Company has applied to BSE Limited requesting migration & 
admission of our Company to dealings on the Main Board segment of BSE Limited. We have filed 
the application with requisite documents and the fees. We are awaiting to hear back from the 
authority. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For Affordable Robotic & Automation Limited   
 
 
 
 
 
Milind Manohar Padole 
Managing Director 
DIN: 02140324 
 

 

AFFORDABLE ROBOTIC AND AUTOMATION LIMITED 
(Previously Known as Affordable Robotic and Automation Pvt. Ltd) 
Gat No 1209, Village Wadaki, Tal Haveli, Pune-Saswad Road, Pune 412308, Maharshtra, India. 
 Email: account@arapl.co.in  Mobile: 7720018914  Website : www.arapl.co.in 
 CIN : L29299PN2010PLC135298 
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